
 

 

 

 

February 15, 2019 

 

Attention:   Mazda General, Parts and Service Managers 

 

Subject:     *IMPORTANT NOTICE* Safety Recall 2818I - 2009-2010 Mazda6  

Front Cross Member Corrosion Concern – Spray Gun and Regulator         

2nd Shipment 

 

Earlier this week, Mazda shipped a Cavity Wax Spray Gun and air pressure regulator to the 

remaining Mazda dealers that had not yet received these tools. The spray gun should 

arrive early next week. This will allow dealers to review the instructions and procedure in 

order to prepare for applying the cavity wax to the front cross member of those Mazda6 

vehicles that pass an inspection. 

 

The instructions for the spray gun and regulator, as well as the repair procedure for the 

cavity wax application have been uploaded to MGSS. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this communication and request, please contact 

Dealer Recall Help on the MXConnect > Warranty page. 

 

Protect What is Important to You 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Akira Ikemoto 
Director, Technical Services Division 

Mazda North American Operations 

 

 

 



 

 


